Cindy Ladwig

From: Karen Hawthorn [karen@adultdaycenterofwesterly.org]
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2010 12:34 PM

To: Cindy Ladwig

Cc: Town Clerk

Subject: No July Stonington Commission on Aging Meeting

Hi Cindy,

| just wanted to let you know that the Stonington Commission on Aging was unable to hold its July 7, 2010 meeting as
there were not enough members present for a quorum.,

Best regards,

Karen Hawthorn

Secretary, Commission onh Aging

Karen Hawthorn

Director of Social Services
Adult Day Center of Westerly
Phone: 401-596-1336

Fax: 401-596-6186
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